
 

 

12 December 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
Thank you for your responses to the reading survey we conducted during Parents 
Evening. The ability to read is a fundamental life skill and we are committed to ensuring 
that all children can read and enjoy a range of different texts.  

From the reading survey results, we identified that it would be helpful to share with you 
some reading recommendations for each year group. We sent these out in an email before 
half term and we have also added them to the website. Scanning the QR codes below will 
also take you to reading recommendations for each year group.  

 

The survey also highlighted that you would like to have some more reading activities for you to 
participate in with your child. We have lots of ideas and plans for the new year and these will 
include: 

• Reading activities in class.  

• Book mornings for you to find out more about the class text your child is learning about.  

• Drop in sessions before and after school for you to read with your child in the classroom 
and enjoy some of the books in school together.  
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Over the Christmas holidays, we are also going to be asking the children in Key Stage 2 to apply 
for the role of Reading Ambassador. The children will be given an application form to fill in and two 
children from every class will be chosen. The role of a Reading Ambassador will be to promote 
reading and books in school and the children will have opportunities to look after the classroom 
reading corners, create reading recommendations and read with some younger children in school.  

 

 

 

 

As always, we will be promoting reading and books during the week of World Book Day. We have 
lots of exciting activities planned throughout the week and on the day. We will be writing to you 
about this nearer the time. During this week, we would also like to hold a Book Swap after school 
so please keep any books that you have finished reading so that we have an exciting selection of 
books to swap.  

During the year, we will also be holding and number of competitions and reading events which the 
children always enjoy participating in so please do encourage and support them with this. 

 

Again, thank you for your insightful responses to our reading survey. 
If you would like to discuss reading or you have any further questions, please contact the office 
and we will arrange a time to meet with you.  

Yours sincerely,  

Mrs Williams  
Assistant Headteacher 


